
From: James E. Enstrom <jenstrom@ucla.edu> 
Date: Wed, Apr 13, 2022 at 4:00 PM 
Subject: Request Regarding Stanford Postdoctoral Scholar Xiao Wu, PhD 
To: Trevor Hastie <hastie@stanford.edu> 
Cc: Xiao Wu <wuxiao@stanford.edu> 

 

April 13, 2022 

Trevor Hastie, PhD 
Overdeck Professor of Statistics 
Professor of Biomedical Data Science 
Stanford University 
https://hastie.su.domains/  
hastie@stanford.edu  
  
Dear Professor Hastie, 
  
I am writing regarding Xiao Wu, PhD, Stanford Postdoctoral Scholar in Statistics 

(https://profiles.stanford.edu/271313).  You are listed as his Postdoctoral Faculty Sponsor.  For over two 

months, Dr. Wu has refused to respond to my February 2, 2022 email message to him 

(http://www.scientificintegrityinstitute.org/JEEWu020222.pdf).  I need to discuss with him my evidence 

that he has engaged in several forms of research misconduct that have profound implications for the 

integrity of epidemiology, statistics, and regulatory policy in the US.  Thus, I request your assistance in 

getting Dr. Wu to respond to me.  Please let me know if you want more details on the importance of my 

request. 

Thank you very much for your consideration and assistance. 

Sincerely yours, 

James E. Enstrom, PhD, MPH, FFACE 
Retired UCLA Research Professor (Epidemiology) 
President, Scientific Integrity Institute 
http://www.scientificintegrityinstitute.org/ 
jenstrom@ucla.edu 
(310) 472-4274 
  
cc:   Xiao Wu, PhD <wuxiao@stanford.edu> 
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